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It is proposed to use part of the ground floor of 4 Handyside Street as a bus driver 
facility, to provide toilets, kitchen facilities and a small rest area for bus drivers – please 
refer to the Covering Letter for more details.  

The facility will be accessed via the existing door onto Canal Reach indicated on the 
image below. There are no external changes proposed. The facility will have fob access 
for drivers. 
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